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Carolyn Hill

 
From:
Sent: Friday, April 03, 2015 7:19 AM 
To: cityclerk 
Subject: Medical marijuana 
 
Two things I would like to see on the agenda of the task force meeting are: 
  
Costs to the city associated with oversight and management of the dispensaries.  How much staffing is required to do an effective job of 
insuring the dispensaries comply with the restrictions. 
  
Possible templates from other cities who have dispensaries.  I think it would be prudent to know what policies work and what policies 
fail in regards to these dispensaries. 
  
That is what I have for now. 
  
Thank you, 
 Jan Ward MMJ task force member 


